
On March 16, 2017, at 3:28 PM, Angelika Hofmann <feelgoodmaui@gmail.com>  wrote: 

Aloha, I am writing in support of Hoomana at 1550 Piiholo Rd. Makawao to be given a Special 

use and Conditional Use Permit to operate their Hawaiian Cultural Education Center and 

Healing Spa on their agriculturally zoned property. I have been a fan and supporter of Jeana 

Naluai and Justin Tafuri's efforts to perpetuate Hawaiian culture and agriculture on their 

beautiful land in Olinda. Jeana shares her love for her culture with everyone she comes into 

contact with. Her and her husband have created a beautiful native Hawaiian landscape on this 

awesome acreage in up country Maui with labels noting hawaiian names and traditional uses 

for the plants and I believe it should be shared with the world. What they have created in 

Makawao is a beautiful representation of Hawaiian culture and the preservation of Hawiian 

healing arts and I believe that the culture should perpetuated by awesome businesses like this. 

Please approve of their permitting so that they can share their wonderful offering with visitors 

and community. 

Mahalo nui Loa, 

Angie Hofmann Kihei, Hawaii 96753 
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Get my FREE guide "10 Practices to Ignite, Reclaim and Maintain Your Personal Power!" 

www.hoomanaspamaui.com/10-practices/  


